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INDEPENDENCE
* WATER DEPARTMENT *

MEMORANDUM
DATE: November 30, 2020
TO: Zachary Walker, City Manager

THROUGH: Adam Norris, Assistant City Manager
FROM: Dan Montgomery, Water Systems Director

SUBJECT: Wholesale Water Negotiations — Contract with City of Lee’s Summit,
Missouri, for the supply of water from the City of Independence

The City of Independence Water Department has been selling water to the City of Lee’s
Summit and the City of Lee’s Summit has been receiving water under a Contract for the
Supply of water from the City of Independence, Missouri dated January 4, 2001. The
City of Lee’s Summit had requested that the contract be extended. There was a minor
change to update a mailing address but no changes to the contract language. Both
cities have reached an agreement on the attached new contract. The City of Lee’s
Summit City Council approved the contract on November 17th, 2020.

Council approval is requested.
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Dan Montgomery
Water Systems Director

Attachment

Cc: Shannon Marcano



